
As you are well aware, we live in interesting times.  With our friends, 

neighbors and family; and with you, our customers, vendors and business 

partners...we may struggle at times to maintain our balance and a positive 

outlook.  And yet we do.  We are inspired by each other to keep our heads 

up and forge ahead.  We are locally owned and operated. In times like 

these, we are truly proud of each other as neighbors, in America.

 

Here at the Western Pacific HQ in Portland, we are lucky and we know it.  

We are, every one us, still at work... but not without awareness. In the 

interests of all, Western Pacific Building Materials is diligently following 

best-practice health guidelines.  We have experienced nothing but 

optimism and kind consideration from every employee and every 

customer, doing their part to keep each other safe and secure in spirit.  

Thank you, to all.

Western Pacific has been with you through highs and lows for many 

decades.  When we are through to the other side, we will be with you 

again, in person, to once again shake hands and talk about family and the 

rain.  Stay strong and lean on us and each other, however you may need.  

We truly appreciate both your business and your friendship.  

Thank you and be well.

Sincerely,

Your Friends at Western Pacific
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